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Public Notice 

 

Pursuant to the notice requirements of the Open Public Meeting Act (P.L. 1975, c. 231), this shall serve as public notice 

that the Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustments of the Borough of Matawan (“Board”) meeting scheduled for 

Monday, June 1, 2020 at 7:00 PM has been changed to a public meeting via teleconference, Monday, June 1, 2020 at 

7:00 PM.   

 

PUBLIC ACCESS TO GOTOMEETING 

 

To join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/480941957  

 

You can also dial in using your phone.   

United States: +1 (872) 240-3311  

Access Code: 480-941-957  

 

Join from a video-conferencing room or system.  

Dial in or type: 67.217.95.2 or inroomlink.goto.com  

Meeting ID: 480 941 957  

Or dial directly: 480941957@67.217.95.2 or 67.217.95.2##480941957  

 

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts:  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/480941957 

 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION IN GOTOMEETING 

 

The opportunity for public comment will be announced during the teleconference.  All public comment shall be held 

until such time as individually recognized.  We ask that if you have questions of the applicant prepared in advance 

that you e-mail them prior to the meeting to Karen Wynne, Municipal Clerk, at karen.wynne@matawanborough.com.  

Your question will be acknowledged and read into the record and answered.  If you have information or exhibits you 

wish to be considered and entered into the record, you will have to email them to Karen Wynne at 

karen.wynne@matawanborough.com no less than 48 hours in advance of the meeting so that they may be marked into 

evidence.  For those who are in opposition of the proposal, you have the right to obtain an attorney to represent you, 

although that is not a requirement.  

 

PUBLIC ACCESS TO APPLICATION FILES 

 

Access to the application file(s) can be found on the Borough of Matawan’s website at www.matawanborough.com.  If 

you are unable to access the information for the application via computer or need assistance in logging on or using this 

technology you can contact Karen Wynne, Municipal Clerk, at (732) 566-3898 ext. 602 or 

karen.wynne@matawanborough.com.   

 

   

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 
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